New Mexico
OIL CONSERVATION  COMMISSION

Aztec, New Mexico

June 30, 1958

Mre Ae Cov lane

International Harvester Company
1809 South Lamar Street

Dallas 2, Texas

Dear Mr. Lane:?

Regarding your regquest for information rleative to the
ownership of the F.B., Marshall #1 Ramwom well located in
San Juan County, New Mexice, I refer you te a letter from
thie office dated May 1, 1958.

Ve do not know the extent of Mr. Marshall's interest in the
adove mentioned well.

The only other source which might supply the peroentage of
ownership ie E1 Paso Jatural Gas Company, Box 1492, Z1 Faao.
Texas.

If we oan be of further amédstance, please contaot us.
Yours very truly
A« R. Kendriok
Engineer, District #3
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INTERNATIONAL HARVESTER COMPANY
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ADDRESS REPLY TO

/
> — / DISTRICT SALES OFFICE
/ -~ % - 1809 SOUTH LAMAR STREET
yad ' ‘ DALLAS 2, TEXAS

June 23, 1958

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico
Aztec, New Mexico

Gentlemens

On April 2Lhth we wrote you stating that we were attempting to establish
the ownership of Ransom #1 producing gas well located at San Juan, New
Mexico. A Mr, F. B. Marshall has given us a mortgage on his share of
this well., We have contacted the County Clerk of San Juan County and

they were able to help us somewhat on this matter but suggested that
we write you to get more information.

Any information you can give us on the above subject would be appreciated.
Yours truly,

Asst. Credit Manager




